
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am a graduate student in the biology department at PSU. I arrived at PSU after Jason Washington was 
killed, but the reaction to his death was still all over the campus. I walk past a memorial to him pinned to 
a tree almost every day. I do not believe that police should be allowed to carry lethal weapons, period--
the power to kill someone is a huge responsibility that police all over the country have proven that they 
will abuse time and time again, with little to no consequences. The best way to prevent a murderous cop 
from shooting someone is to take the murder weapon out of their hands. The fewer guns police carry 
around campus, the safer I'll feel on campus. Therefore, I support HB3338, and urge you to support it as 
well. 
 
Best, 
Jerod Femino 
 


